
Busbridge Junior School - Christmas Fair 2016 

YEAR 3 PEDLARS 

 

Each year at the Busbridge Junior School Christmas Fayre, the Year 3 children have the 

opportunity to become a Pedlar for the day – dressed up and with a tray, selling irresistible 

goodies they walk around all the areas of the fair, marketing and selling their wares. 

There is absolutely no obligation for any child to be a Pedlar, but if your child is interested Mrs 

Barker will speak with the children and explain how it works.  We thought though that it would be 

useful for parents and carers to know what to expect. 

If your child would like to be a Pedlar at this year’s fair, on Saturday 3rd December 2016 (12pm-

2.00pm), you will need to: 

 Let Mrs Barker know by email – rbarker@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk please just confirm 

your child’s name and which class he/she is in. 

 For 3/12/2016 - Provide or make a tray, which needs to have a lip so that whatever is being 

sold cannot easily slide off.  In the past trays have often been decorated with Christmas paper, 

tinsel etc.  It is also probably helpful for the tray to have a strap which can go around your 

child’s neck to help him/her carry it around.  You will also need to provide a container for 

payments received! 

 Provide or make the items to sell – here are some things which have been sold in the past:  

Christmas Cookies/biscuits, sweets (no nuts please) e.g. fudge or lollies, tags, jars of jam or 

chutney (but are quite heavy!), pens, pencils, erasers, loom band creations.  It is not vital that 

everything is home-made but it may be nice to go for pocket money value items, so that other 

children are tempted to buy. 

 Think about whether your child would like to dress up.  Again, there is no obligation, but it 

would be fun if they looked a little festive or perhaps dressed as a traditional Pedlar. 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing our Year 3 Pedlars on Saturday 3rd December. 

The Friends of Busbridge Junior School  
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